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Figures for the first 6 months of 1984 show a trade surplus

of $9.9 billion on a balance of trade basis, and it is possible that

the surplus could reach $20 billion for the year. This increase over

1983 is the resuit of a combination of lower imports as the Canadian

economy slows down. Thus, higher exports, while encouraging, cannot be

viewed as entirely positive.


